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Comments: I object to the significant expansion of forest service lands available to OSV without more

environmental impact studies.  

 

Of specific concern are areas off Highway 4 including Pacific Valley area.

 

Other concerns are opening of areas off Highway 108 that were previously restricted.  

 

I am a backcountry/XC skier and I recreate along both highway corridors a lot during the winter including

overnight trips.  

 

I do not have an objection to OSV use, nor do I fundamentally object to an expansion of OSV use.  

 

I am surprised at this large expansion and I do not see how this is possible without possible significant adverse

impacts to area resources.  

 

I would like to see better public access to USFS studies as well as more precise maps of the areas that are being

included for expansion.  

 

Yours,

 

Clint Smitheman

 

 


